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Parish of the Most Holy Name of Jesus 

Elmira, NY                                            August 23, 2020             Phone:  607-733-3484            

   

Our Churches 

   

 Our Lady of Lourdes   1100 W. Church St., Elmira        St. Casimir      1000 Davis St., Elmira 

 St. Patrick                       604 Park Place, Elmira                           *  Perpetual Adoration Chapel (1012 Davis St) 

 St. Mary Southside         224 Franklin St. Elmira              Ss. Peter and Paul    556 St. Joseph Blvd. Elmira 

   

Phone:  607-733-3484                                  Fax:  607-846-3371 

 

  *** Please use the “Most Holy Name of Jesus” on all checks and correspondence.  Mail must be sent to the 

Office address: 1010 Davis St. Elmira, NY 14901.  Do not address to the church  locations.   

Parish Priests: 

�

Fr. Scott Kubinski, Pastor    734-6255   ext. 2 

                         fr.scott.kubinski@dor.org 

 

Fr. Rick Farrell, Parochial Vicar         733-0300 

             fr.richard.farrell@dor.org 

 

Fr. Walter Wainwright,  Assisting       767-1508        

  � Like us on Facebook � �

   “Most Holy Name of Jesus”�

            or our website:  �

                ElmiraCatholic.org�

�

Due to Confirmation in Ithaca there�

will be NO confessions Sat.  Aug 29.�

�

Our Mission:  We are a community of faith, rooted in Jesus Christ and led by the Holy Spirit, to give �

                          glory and honor to Almighty God through our worship, service and loving welcome to all.�

21st Sunday in Ordinary Time�



�
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Mass Readings, Livestream Mass Info & Confessions 

 

Mass Readings 

 

   Sunday, Aug. 23 

   Is 22: 19-23 

   Rom 11:3-36 

   Matthew 16:13-20 

   

   Monday, Aug. 24 

   Rv 21:9b-14 

   Jn 1:45-51 

 

   Tuesday, Aug. 25 

    2 Thes 2:1-3a, 14-17 

    Mt 23:23-26 

 

   Wednesday, Aug 26 

    2 Thes 3:6-10, 16-18 

    Mt 23:27-32 

    

   Thursday, Aug 27 

    1 Cor 1:1-9 

    Mt 24: 42-51 

    

   Friday, Aug 28 

   1 Cor 1:17-25 

   Mt 25:1-13 

    

   Saturday, August 29 

   1 Cor 1:26-31 

   Mt 6:17-26 

    

   Sunday, August 30 

   Jer 20:7-9 

   Rom 12:1-2 

   Matthew 16:21-27 

 

Livestream  Sunday Mass:         Sunday:  8:00am�

The Sunday livestream is accessible by going to the parish website homepage 

and clicking on the icon for Facebook (it’s the blue f above the word 

“bulletins”.  Sunday Mass is also accessible through Youtube (the red icon 

with the  arrow on website).�

�

Livestream Daily Mass:: 

Monday through Friday:  8:00am 

Monday and Friday  12:30pm 

�

Daily Mass is accessible on Facebook only.�

August�September Confession Dates:�

5:00 to 6:00 pm�

�

Tuesdays:  Sept. 1, 15 & 29 at St. Mary’s with Fr. Sco'�

�

Wednesdays:  Aug. 26, Sept. 9 & 23 at Ss Peter & Paul with Fr. Rick�

�

Sanctuary Candles will burn the week of August 23�29 for:�

�

◊ In Memory of Harry Tarby by Giammichele Family�

◊ In Memory of Joseph Ruhmel by Family�

◊ Special Inten�on for Robert & Mary Ann Philpo  on their �

       Wedding Anniversary�

�

Call the Parish Office to request a candle inten�on. Dona�on $10. �

We extend our sympathy to the Families of any  

recently deceased Parishioners, their Families or Friends especially: 

 

Walter Eugene Mesuch, John Gough, Guy Dailey 

Presiders and Deacons:    August 29 & 30:�

�

4:00PM� Fr. Scott� Deacon Joe�

8:00AM� Fr. Scott� Deacon Joe�

10:30AM� Fr. Rick� Deacon Joe�
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Thank you for your attendance and donations:  AUGUST 15�16, 2020�

�

ATTENDANCE:  4pm = 104 people     8am =94 people   10:30am =  104 people�

�

It is important that you register ahead of weekend Mass.  Register by leaving a message at the 

parish office until Friday 12pm.  Or register by way of the parish website “elmiracatholic.org”.  On 

the main page you will see the Mass date and time listed in blue.  Click on which Mass you wish to 

attend.  It will take you to Event Brite where there is a large green register button, which will allow 

you to leave your name.  Please include the names of all who plan to attend for tracking purpos-

es.  Registrations do close by Friday 2pm or if the number registered reaches capacity.�

�

WEEKEND COLLECTION:  $16,744�         �

�

This includes donations from Mass attendance, make�up envelopes and mail.  We are very grateful to eve-

ryone who continues to contribute offerings during this time.  There are two locked mailboxes located be-

side the main steps at 1010 Davis St.  These boxes are checked daily.  If you want to contribute by �

computer, we use “We Share” electronic giving.  You can choose payment by a  checking withdrawal or 

credit card.  .�

************************************************************************************************�

The Act of Spiritual Communion� When we can’t go to Mass and receive the Sacrament�

�

     With a humble and contrite heart, we ask the Lord to come to us just as He would if we were able to �

receive the Sacrament:�

� �

     “My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Blessed Sacrament.  I love You above all 

things and I desire you in my soul.  Since I cannot now receive You sacramentally, come at 

least spiritually into my heart.  As though You were already there, I embrace You and unite 

myself wholly to You;  Permit not that I should ever be separated from You.”�

__________________________________________________________________________�

Bap�sm Prepara�on Sessions:�

Will begin again.  If it is your 1st child, a�endance of Bap�sm Prep is required in order to 

have your child bap�zed.  We are limited to 4 couples per session and registra�on is required.  

In keeping with the Diocesan/State guidelines everyone a�ending is required to wear a mask 

and social distancing will be observed.  Sessions will be held at the Faith Forma�on  Center 

on the 1st Tuesday of the month at 6:30pm (subject to change).  There will be a reminder in 

the bulle�n prior to each session.�

�

Faith Forma�on Classes:�

We are looking into versions of on�line op�ons for the Sunday and Family Ed Programs that 

were offered last year, in addi�on to holding small group sessions, but no final decision has 

been made as of this prin�ng.  If you are a returning family from last year or new to the �

parish with a child in K�7 grades, email Mary Beth Prechtl at Mary.Beth.Prechtl@dor.org or 

call the parish office to be put on the list to receive the informa�on once it is set in place.�
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         “ DISCERNING THE WILL OF GOD ”     �

�

�                                                    by Fr. Walt Wainwright�

A number of years ago I bought a book, no big deal 

there; I can’t begin to count the number of books I’ve 

bought in my lifetime.  This book is entitled “JESUS…A 

PILGRIMAGE” by Father James Martin SJ.  This book 

has found a very special place, not only on my book 

shelf but in my frequent reading of the gospels and Fa-

ther Martin’s account of a pilgrimage he and a friend of 

his made a number of years ago following in the footpath 

of much of Jesus’ journey during His public ministry.�

This book also had such a profound effect on me that I bought a few extra copies and gave them to special 

friends as gifts and loaned out my copy to a number of people, in particular a few who were planning a trip 

to the Holy Land and I knew this pilgrimage book would be a great help to them.  And it proved to be so.�

�

I have subtitled today’s column “Discerning the will of God” and there is a direct connection with that call 

from St. Paul to all of us and making the journey of following the path of Jesus as Fr. Martin gives it to us 

in his book.  As my years have advanced and my age spoken new messages to me I have found that read-

ing the gospels and allowing myself to slowly journey through the events and words of Jesus, perhaps as 

he may had made His public ministry to discover more clearly what the Lord is saying to me, helping me, 

even in my advanced years, to discern how I should respond to what He wants me to know and understand 

in my life.�

�

I think it’s very possible that many of us, especially in the past several months when our minds have been 

filled with a never ending barrage of information about the corona virus, its dangers, its spread and how it 

has changed the lives of so many people, how all of this has affected and effected our lives.  I hope it has 

turned us more and more to the Lord, to prayer, to trust in the power of His grace, and to an acceptance of 

His will, even though we may not know what our lives will be like six months from now or a year from 

now.�

�

One of the great blessings I have received from the Lord is simply to place the rest of my life on this earth 

in His hands.  I try to follow what I read in the gospels for each day, allowing myself to virtually make the 

journey as Jesus did.  Fr. Martin’s book helps me a great deal in doing that.  He not only relates some of 

the places and events of Jesus ministry but he opens them up and invites the reader to make the journey 

even from our living room or chapel or church, or even resting on a summer’s day outside in the shade.�

�

One of my reasons for writing about this today is simply because there is so much going on in our world 

that it seems very much out of kilter and we know that none of us has all the answers.  But we do have this 

one great powerful grace.  As one song put it a long time ago, “Place your hands in the hands of the �

Master” (at least that’s how I recall it).  The rest of the lines from St. Paul’s Letter to the Romans goes this 

way:  “Do not conform yourselves to this age but be transformed by the renewal of your mind, that you 

may discern what is the will of God, what is good and pleasing and perfect.” (Romans 12:2).�

�

I know it’s hard to believe we’re at the end of August already.  Well, I guess we just have to take one day 

at a time, sweet Jesus!�

�

Fr. Walt �

�
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Annual Back to School Backpack Drive!�

�
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Needed supplies:�

�

• Backpacks�

�

• Colored Pencils�

�

• Crayons (24 pack)�

�

• Erasers�

�

• Folders (2�pocket)�

�

• Headphones�

�

• Loose Leaf Paper (wide rule)�

�

Supplies can be dropped off at the following �

locations  until August 24.�

�
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Catholic Chari�es offers free, confiden�al                             

HUD�approved�

Mortgage Foreclosure Preven�on Services�

�

Call Catholic Charities to schedule appointment for free, 

confidential mortgage foreclosure prevention counseling.  

A trained housing counselor will help you explore the   �

alternatives to foreclosure to avoid the loss of your home.      

734�9784  ext 2132.�

Our Bishops Ask Us to Advocate                             

for the Most Vulnerable                                                                                   

in the next federal COVID�19 Relief Bill�

�

“Now as never before we need a vision rich in                    

humanity.  We cannot start up again by going back to our 

selfish pursuit of success without caring about those 

whoare left behind.”                                                        + 

PopeFrancis   May 2020�

�

�

Congressional leaders have been negotiating on a COVID�19 

relief bill that risks leaving out the poor and vulnerable.   �

Families and individuals are facing immediate hardships�rent is 

due, food prices are rising, layoffs continue, access to healthcare/

insurance is being lost, those in the criminal justice system are 

not adequately protected from spreading the virus.�

�

Followers  of Christ are called to create a society where the poor 

and vulnerable are always considered first.   �

�

The U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops encourages us to �

contact Senators Gillibrand to urge the Senate and the full �

Congress to: �

�

� * Provide resources to meet the needs of those�

�  who are homeless and those struggling to keep�

�   a roof over their heads.�

�

� *  Increase SNAP/food stamp benefit amounts.�

�

� *  Enact policies that encourage and support�

�     employers to retain and rehire workers and �

�     consider additional stimulus payments.�

�

� *  Ensure affordable healthcare access for every�

�    one during this health crisis, but especially for �

�    the poor, uninsured, unemployed, and vulnera��

�    ble populations including immigrants and �

�    refugees�without providing federal funding�

�    for abortion coverage or money for defense �

�    contactors and armaments.� �

�

• Senator Schumer   607�772�6792�

www.schumer.senate.gov/contact/email�chuck�

�

• Senator Gillibrand    585�263�6250�

www.gillibrand.senate.gov/contact/email�me �

Congratulations to our 19 

Confirmation Students �

who will “Receive the Gift 

of the Holy Spirit” on �

Sat. August 29 in �

Immaculate Conception 

Church, Ithaca.�


